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 Carl Jenkins SUPPRT2015/5832/P 15/11/2015  09:06:30 We are happy that this planning application has been submitted and we hope it will be approved.  The 

restaurant is a local institution loved by many.  The extension is ugly though and the proposed plan 

would make it smarter and be in character with the rest of the conservation area.

Top Floor Flat

183 Belsize Road

London

NW6 4AB

 Christopher 

Niehaus

JUST2015/5832/P 11/11/2015  09:40:27 I would please like to understand in more detail exactly what is going to be done and how this will 

affect my property - 1A Priory Road NW6 4NN as I am directly next door.

1A Priory Road

NW6 4NN

 Christopher 

Niehaus

JUST2015/5832/P 11/11/2015  09:40:351A Priory Road

NW6 4NN
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